FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Could you please tell me the number of:
a. Adults who are in receipt of direct payments and are under health and social care (18 - 85+)?

Q1a is 2058 (taken from our SALT return) and this is for the period 01/04/2022 – 31/03/2023.

b. Children who are in receipt of direct payments and are under health and social care (17 and under)?

DCS have 223 open cases who receive DP’s (for 17 and under) for the period 2022/2023. 


This requested information is for the period of 2022/2023. 

2. Could I please also ask for the date (date range) at which this data was collected?

See above.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
